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 Hazard ID 452 

2024 Work Plan 
ADEC Work Plan Approval 

 
Mr. Michelson: 
 
On July 25, 2024, the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC), 
received the 2024 Work Plan (July 25, 2024), for the Swanson River Field P & S Yard site.  This document was 
prepared by Stantec.  Thank you for providing this document to our office.  The work plan is approved as written. 
 
If you have any questions on any aspect of this project, please contact me at (907) 262-3412, or by e-mail at 
peter.campbell@alaska.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 
 
C:   Craig Wilson, Stantec (electronic copy) 

Steve Miller, USFWS (electronic copy) 
Angela Matz, USFWS (electronic copy) 
Sharon L. Yarawsky, BLM (electronic copy) 
Rob Brumbaugh, BLM (electronic copy) 
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